
 

 

 

Donation-Based Coaching 

 

Grace Ministries and TrueLife.Café do not charge fees for its coaching ministry. 

People are encouraged to donate to the ministry as they desire and are able.     

 

Someone’s desire or ability to donate should not hinder them from coming to 

Grace Ministries and TrueLife.Café for coaching. Donations from people who come 

for coaching have historically funded only a small portion of the total budget of 

the ministry. Therefore, contributions, regardless of the amount, are appreciated 

and important to the overall continuation and success of the ministry. Some 

client’s donations average $90 per session; others are less. Please note that since 

contributions are not mandatory, they are tax-deductible.     

 

There is a separate charge for materials assigned for homework associated with 

pastoral counseling/coaching, such as access to the True Life Gear ($30) and an 

online assessment ($30.) The cost of the True Life Gear and online assessment is 

not tax-deductible.     

 

Grace Ministries and TrueLife.Café are dependent on God to provide its financial 

needs and, therefore, provides its services to all who are seeking help, regardless 

of their donation amount. 

https://www.undergrace.org/gearing-up

